



ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

Michael G. Lewis Director of Public Works / City Engineer 414/302-8360 414/302-8366 (Fax)

> City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

> > www.westalliswi.gov mlewis@westalliswi.gov

Memorandum

TO:

Board of Public Works

FROM:

Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE:

March 11, 2016

RE:

Communication from the Director of Public Works/City Engineer regarding the results of the mailing to residents along 85th Street from

Washington Street to Greenfield Avenue for mountable curb.

Attached is the letter that went out to residents. Enclosed with the letter was a waiver showing the increased amount due for the mountable curb.